
 

The coordinators of "TRAMA project" want to remember 

with affection Dr Sergio Guizar who unexpectedly passed 

away Monday, August 30
th

 2010.  

We remember him besides his skill, for his sensitivity in 

the care for his little patients. His smile, his shining eyes, 

his enthusiasm and his willingness to be close to weak 

and suffering people will be forever in our memories. 

 

Marcello Crivellini 

Manuela Galli 

 

  

 
 

 

Deeply grieved by sad new, I want to remember with affection Dr Sergio. The period 

in Teleton – Crit Occidente gave me the possibility to appreciate the persevering 

dedication with which he carried on his mission and the endless smile he had for all of 

us.  

 

Chiara Rigoldi 

 

 

I remember your skill and your kindness in every situations. You will stay always in 

my memory. 

 

Veronica Cimolin 

 

 

 

 

To Sergio, an excellent doctor with his patients, in his everyday work a team player 

and a people person, a great friend. I will always remember you with great affection. 

Ary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


